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Grey Eagle Event Centre Covid Policy 

The Grey Eagle Event Centre has adopted Covid safety measures to help keep our attendees and 

staff as safe as possible during our upcoming events. As our venue starts to open up again, our 

event's status may change due to developing safety policies, but we'll keep you posted if that's 

the case. 

Grey Eagle Event Centre Covid Safety Measures 

Here are some of the safety precautions our venue is taking to protect our attendees: 

CONTACTLESS ENTRY 

Your phone is your ticket, so it never has to change hands when you enter a venue or transfer 

tickets, helping maintain social distancing from the start. 

MASKS MANDATORY 

In accordance with the Government of Alberta Chief Medical Officer and Order 40-2021, the Grey 

Eagle Event Centre has instituted a mask mandatory stance during all events in public areas. 

Attendees are NOT required to wear a face mask at all times while attending an indoor public 

place IF the person is seated or standing while consuming food or drink. If the attendee leaves the 

seat or table in transit to other areas of the Event Centre they must wear a mask (ie: going to the 

washroom, bar or outside). 

CLEAN VENUE 

Our Grey Eagle Event Centre has taken steps to sanitize the entire building before the event and 

any high traffic surfaces throughout our venue will be sanitized before, during and after the event. 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

We recommended our attendees maintain six feet of distance throughout the foyer for a safe 

distanced event. Our theatre seating will remain the same with attendees wearing mandatory 

masks when they are in their seats when not eating or drinking. 

HAND SANITIZER STATIONS 

Attendees will have access to various hand sanitizing stations that will be located throughout the 

venue and are encouraged to use them frequently. 

Grey Eagle Event Centre will be monitoring the Covid safety procedures instituted by the province 

closely as well as the entertainment industry standard practices for live events going forward. Any 

update to this policy will be announced via our website, social media channels and to attendees 

of upcoming events. 



 

Enjoy the upcoming events safely and responsibly. 

Sincerely, 

GREY EAGLE EVENT CENTRE  


